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May 1, 2013
Dear Key Stakeholders,
I hope you have had an opportunity to enjoy the warm weather over the past couple days.  I have spoken with a number of our students regarding MAP testing this year.  In spite of their longing to be outside in the spring air, they assured me they are giving their all on the exams.  Great work!

I would like to remind everyone, the Missouri Department of Elementary and Secondary Education is hosting a regional meeting regarding the Missouri Common Core State Standards Thursday evening, May 2, at 6:30 p.m. at Hawthorn Elementary.  Camdenton was chosen as one of eight sites for these presentations.  Please feel free to attend if you are able.

Plans are progressing on the new elementary school at Osage Beach and renovations and additions at Hurricane Deck Elementary.  The design development is being completed along with construction documents for the secure entry points for buildings on the main campus.  Survey work on the Osage Beach property is also in progress.

I hope you have a wonderful spring and a great month of May!

Your Partner in Education,
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